Letter of Recommendation for a Prospective 3+2 Student
(UVM-VLS 3+2 Program)
Spring 2016
You have been solicited for a letter of recommendation for an applicant to the UVM-VLS Program.  This Program allows students to complete their undergraduate degree in 3 years and their law degree in 2 years. This letter from a full-time faculty member is a requirement for rising second-year students who are seeking admission to the Program. (Note that rising 3rd year students will also be considered for this application cycle only.) Please send the letter in electronic format (Word or pdf) to the appropriate contact person listed below.  Letters must be received by Friday April 15, 2016.  Thank you in advance for your help

Name of Student:  _____________________________________________________________
Name of Faculty Member: ______________________________________________________
Contacts:  Please send your letter in electronic format (Word or pdf) with UVM/VLS 3+2 in the email subject line to: 

· Community Development and Applied Economics (CDAE): Janet Murnane (Janet.Murnane@uvm.edu)

· Rubenstein School for Environment and Natural Resources: Clare Ginger (clare.ginger@uvm.edu) 
· CAS: Economics: Dr. Sara Solnick, Sara.Solnick@uvm.edu, History: Dr. Paul Deslandes, Paul.Deslandes@uvm.edu, Political Science: Dr. Alec Ewald, Alec.Ewald@uvm.edu
___________________________________

Instructions:  Please provide a brief (250 word limit) letter of recommendation that speaks to the student’s motivation and ability to succeed in this challenging accelerated academic program. 

